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CANCELLED SPORTS DAY 
 

 
 
Dear Eastway Families,  
 
It is with great disappointment that I write 
to inform you we have made the decision to 
cancel our Sports Day planned for this 
Friday 24th May 2024.  
 
As you can see from the attached image we 
are forecast significant rainfall with a 
warning issued over the next 48 hours and 
we are forecast more rain on Friday when 
the races for families are planned for.  
 
We will move our Sports Day to Friday 12th 
July before our Summer Fair.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all then.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Emily Morris  
 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
  


